Appendix 5

Emma Dudgeon

From: R e
Sent: 28 October 2020 17:16

To: Licensing

Subject: Premises licence application
Categories: Emma

To Whom it may concern

As Chairman of Warwick Chamber of Trade | am writing in support of the application by Warwick Folk
Festival for a premises licence. The Folk Festival has been a part of Warwick life for many many years . Of
all the events in the town it is the one which brings the most economic benefit to the town and the traders
are always pleased when it comes around. It is run by a commited group of local people and in over 35
years at the Warwick School site | know of no complaints by residents. The whole town is buzzing and
vibrant over the Folk Festival weekend and | urge you to support this application.

With best wishes

Sue Buicher

Warwick Chamber of Trade
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